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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM:  Ben Kujala 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Draft of 2021 Northwest Power Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Ben Kujala 
 
Summary: The proposed draft for consideration of 2021 Northwest Power Plan 

document has been provided to the committee.  Staff has incorporated 
feedback received thus far into the draft document.   

 
 This presentation is an opportunity for further committee discussion and 

feedback.  
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